
C.T. WALKER  

Volunteer Training and 

Parent Portal Training 

We welcome each of you to attend our Volunteer 

Training, on November 18, 2019 at 9:00 am.  It is 

imperative that you attend one of these meetings in 

order to receive your Volunteer card to assist with 

programs in the school, to help your child’s teacher 

with assorted projects, AND to go with your child on 

field trips.  You will receive information on 

Fingerprinting in order to be eligible to attend field 

trips.  Please complete the Mandated Reported 

Training, found here 

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/36001, prior to 

attending the class. Your application will not be 

submitted until this training is complete.   

We also welcome each of you to attend our Active 

Parenting Class on November 18, 2019 from 11:00 – 

12:00 pm.        

Please make plans to attend.    

We look forward to seeing you there!     

https://www.rcboe.org/Page/36001

